

June 13, 2014

Sarah Schafer Boise City Planning and Development Services 150 N. Capitol Boulevard, 2nd Floor Boise, Idaho 83702

Re: City Center Plaza

Design Review Work Session

Dear Ms. Schafer

Pursuant to previous Committee direction, KC Gardner Riverwoods, L.C. would like return and visit with the Design Review Committee to hold a work. We would like to propose conducting the session on July 16, 2014.

At this session, we anticipate addressing the following issues and sharing an update on the Project design:

- > The Pedestrian walkway between the Centre Building and Century Link Arena;
- > The Capitol Boulevard pedestrian areas; and,
- Revised elevations, materials, and colors.

We anticipate making final Design Review submittal in August for hearing in September.

Please contact me upon your approval and scheduling of the requested Design Review Committee session. Thank you for your professional courtesy and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey M. Wardle

VP Development/General Counsel